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Mr. Edmund O. Luthy, 
P.O. Box 232, 
Cincinnati, Ohio. 

Dear IvLr. Lu thy: 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 
22. I am much pleased to note that you are not discouraged by the un­
certainty of results from experimen1al stocki~it~ lmiDPQ~hOpe 
that after a thorough trial of this venture i ' aqe ln Eagle 1 e the 
results of such plantings in other bodies of water may be foretold wi th 
some degree of certainty. 

. This is a very busy season in our office and I can take 
up this matter in detail to better advantage somewhat later. I shall 
answer your letter in full as soon as time permits. 

Very truly yours, 

C. Willard Greene, 
Aquatic Biologist. 


